For the attention of Ben Farrant

Camden Planning & Camden Conservation
Camden Council

5 Pancras Square

Kings Cross

London N1C 4AG

Wednesday, 27 May 2020

Dear Sir / Madam

Re Planning Application 2020/1906/P

Further to the letter dated 21 May 2020 objecting to the above application, it has come to the CRA’s
attention that not only is the applicant inappropriately seeking permission to demolish a listed asset,
they also do not intend to rebuild it as was. They propose to rewrite history by moving the gate. It
was a condition of the overall planning approval for 22 Frognal Way that this wall should be retained.
Please add the proposed relocation of the gate as further grounds for refusal.

@ Existing Rear Elevation (As viewed from 20 Perrin's Walk)
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@ Proposed Rear Elevation (As viewed from 22 Frognal Way)

Yours sincerel




